LGHIB Discounted Vision Care Program

The LGHIB has contracted independently with eye care providers across the state to form the Routine
Vision Care Network. This is not a Blue Cross provider network. Check with your provider or visit our
web page at www.lghip.org prior to receiving services to determine whether the provider is a participating
provider.

Under the Routine Vision Care Network, participating providers will offer the following discounted services:

Routine vision examination (0N PEI YEAI).......iviriieeuieeiie et e e e cneneeanns $40 member payment
Routine vision examination-with dilation (one per year)...........ccoovieiiiiiien .. $45 member payment
Initial contact 1eNns fittiNg..........oe oo $25 member payment*
FOlloW-Up CONtACE IENS ViISIt... ...\t e e e e e $25 member payment

Routine vision examination discounts, with or without dilation, are limited to one per year.

There is a 25% discount off the retail price for each of the items listed below:

e Eyewear — one per year
e Lenses (plastic or glass)
e Single vision

e Bifocal

e Trifocal

e Frames

*

Initial contact lens fitting fee of $25 is in addition to the routine vision examination fee.

Routine vision care examinations, initial contact lens fitting and follow-up contact lens visits are subject to
the member payments stated above and will be accepted by the participating provider as full and complete
payment. Be sure you identify yourself as a local government employee before receiving services.

Vision care services associated with a medical diagnosis (cataracts or glaucoma, for example) should be
filed with Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Alabama. These benefits will be paid in accordance with the Local
Government Health Insurance Board’'s Benefits Plan Provisions.

Laser vision corrective surgery is available at a discounted rate through participating vision care providers.
You may obtain a list of participating providers at www.lghip.org or by calling the LGHIB at 1-866-836-9137.

All services listed require that you make your payment directly to the provider. No claims are to be filed
through Blue Cross and Blue Shield or the Local Government Health Insurance Board.





